Bay Area Genealogical Society
General Meeting Minutes
Friday, July 30, 2010 @ 7:00 p.m.

President Tina Chatham called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m.

Jeanine Lawrence welcomed everyone to the meeting. She read from Psalms 71:1-8 and led us in a
prayer.

Lewis Jarman, Sergeant-at-Arms led us in the Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag of the United States
of America and the Texas Pledge.

ANNOUNCEMENTS:

Visit the BAGS Boutique and purchase a BAGS Cookbook and/or a BAGS Tote bag.

We need articles for the Quarterly. Pick up new Quarterlies from Melodey Hauch, and she
has some old Quarterlies that can be purchased.

Old Newsletters are on the back table; a donation for them would be appreciated.

Kim Zrubek, Newsletter editor needs articles submitted, proofreaders, and other help.

The TSGS Annual Conference will be held in Waco, November 5-6.

Our August 27" meeting will be the annual “Show and Tell — Potluck” meeting. The
meeting will be in the Chapel on the first floor. Enter the church on the Middlebrook Drive
side of the building. The covered entry on that side of the building is where you need to
enter the building. Meat will be provided. Bring a side dish or dessert. Please remember to
bring serving utensils. Bring your dish at 6:00 and “Show and Tell” items to set up for
display.

Tammy Frey, Registrar, will accept your membership renewals for next year.

David Cate announced that the FGS Conference is in Knoxville, and they will have courses.
Connie Ogden is in the hospital. Keep her in your thoughts and prayers. You may send
cards to her home.
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Gaye Carter will present “Everything Old is New Again: Electronic Government Information and
Genealogy. Gaye is a librarian at the University of Houston at Clear Lake. She is also a member
of BAGS, and she knows government resources.
Tina recognized the visitors: Doug Payne, Ken Eckel, Elaine Eckel, and Polly Swerdlin.
The meeting was adjourned at 8:15.

Respectfully Submitted,

Many Leonand Martin

Recording Secretary




